
16th April 2021

Leaving date for Y11 and Y13

Dear parents/carers,

Having received an update from the government, we are now in a position to confirm the
official leaving date for our Y11 and Y13 students. Their last full day of school will be Friday
28th May, the day we break up for the May half term holidays. Up until this date, we will still
be continually teaching them and assessing their work to inform teacher assessed grades.
Furthermore, a rigorous moderation process will continue until 18th June to ensure all
grades are accurate and fair.

Friday 28th May is not the the end for our students though, and we would like to provisionally
inform you of the following dates upon which we hope to invite our students into school to
celebrate their achievements over the last five or seven years:

Y11 - Monday 21st June from 3:30-7pm

Y13 - Tuesday 22nd June from 3:30-7pm

More details about this special ‘smart day’ will be shared in due course by Head of Year 11,
Mr Hamer, and Head of Sixth Form, Mr Weedy, and is - of course - dependent on national
advice regarding coronavirus.

We will also continue to support our students remotely and, in some cases, in person
throughout June with a series of activities they can engage with. These will be linked to next
steps, careers, and bridging the gap to sixth form for those Y11 students who are staying
with us. Again, more information will be provided later this half term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H. L. Millett
Headteacher


